January 21, 2010
Jesse Aislinn, President 
Miracle Movers, Inc. 
P.O. Box 75565

Seattle, WA  98175 
RE:  
Notice of Intent to Send to Collections 
Penalty Assessment Nos. TV-070463 and TV-071988
Dear Mr. Aislinn:
As you are aware, on March 16, 2007, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“commission”) issued a Penalty Assessment (Docket TV-070463) against Miracle Movers, Inc. in the amount of $1,500 for violation of commission rules by transporting household goods for compensation without the necessary permit.  On October 29, 2007, the commission issued an additional Penalty Assessment (Docket TV-071988) against Miracle Movers, Inc. in the amount of $2,000 for an additional violation of transporting household goods without a permit, and for advertising its services without listing the required permit number.  
The commission has not received either the $1,500 or the $2,000 payment due and owing.   
This is to notify you that the commission intends to forward your outstanding debt to a collection agency for collection.  You likely will incur additional expenses and fees, including costs of collection, attorney’s fees, and interest.  These expenses and fees will be added to your outstanding $3,500 balance.
If you have any questions about this letter or about the company’s obligations under commission rules, you may contact Sondra Walsh at (360) 664-1286.

Very truly yours,

Sally Brown
Senior Assistant Attorney General
cc:
Kim Anderson, UTC Financial Services 


Rae Lynn Carnes, UTC Financial Services  

Sondra Walsh, Manager, UTC Finance and Facilities 
